
SELECTMEN’S MEETING – October 20, 2008 
 

Present:     John Strasser, Richard Bielefield, Harry L. Reid 

                  Jennifer Gaudette 

       

Guests:      Elizabeth Andross 

 

Correspondence was read and acted upon. 

 

The Selectmen approved a building permit for David and Susan Brown for a tool/wood 

shed on their property located on Birches Road.  Map 214, Lot 37.1 

 

The Selectmen approved a request from Public Service Company of NH to expand a 

fence located at their sub station on Route 18.  Map 205, Lot 13. 

 

The Selectmen received a verbal complaint in regard to a property with unregistered 

vehicles.  The Selectmen requested the complaint in writing. 

 

The Selectmen re-signed the MAAP User Agreement as submitted by Town Clerk Lissa 

Boissonneault.  

 

Elizabeth Andross met with the Selectmen to discuss Board of Land & Tax Appeals. 

 

MR. REID made a motion to accept the minutes of October 6, 2008 seconded by MR. 

BIELEFIELD.  The motion was approved unanimously. 

 

With no more business before the Board, MR. STRASSER made a motion to adjourn, 

seconded by MR. BIELEFIELD the meeting was adjourned at 6:30 PM. The next 

scheduled meeting will be on Monday, October 27, 2008 at the Carolina Crapo Building 

at 5:30 PM. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jennifer P. Gaudette  

Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 
 


